
Welcome Back! 
We are so excited for school to begin on

August 7 !th

Please have your child dropped off and ready to
learn by 7:50.

Our entry policy has recently changed. Your child
will be sent home a copy of the new policy. It can

also be viewed on our school’s website. 

Reminders for the 25-26
School Year

Dismissal will begin at 2:55. If your child is a car rider,
please ensure you have their car rider number clearly

displayed. 

If you need to contact the school outside of regular
hours, please use the “Contact Us” page located on

our website and we will respond ASAP.


